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Stars of the week ending 7th October  


Reception	Seren		


Class 1		Loveday		


Class 2	 	///				


Class 3	   	Alex			


Class 4		Sophie and Helena	


Class 5 		///		


Class 6		All of Class		


Golden Tokens week ending 7th October  


Reception  	Rose 			


Class 1	 	Bjorn	   	    		  


Class 2	 	///			      


Class 3		Sofia				  


Class 4	     	Ross	   		


Class 5	    	///  	  			


Class 6 		Rosa	  	 


Stars of the week ending 14th October 


Reception	Harrison	


Class 1		Joanna			


Class 2	 	Eli			


Class 3	   	Joel				


Class 4		Bea		


Class 5 	Caedmon			


Class 6		Solomon		


Golden Tokens week ending 14th October  


Reception   	Harrison		


Class 1	    	Stan	    		  


Class 2	 	Zoe 			     


Class 3		Jed			


Class 4		Sophie 	     


Class 5	      	Sophie  			


Class 6     	Leila	








	








Reading Champions!


Congratulations to all the children who successfully took part in the Summer Reading Challenge. The children were presented with certificates and medals in assembly today. We were very proud to learn that St Mary’s had the most children taking part from any school in Penzance!


Well done and keep going with reading by earning Pokeman stickers this term!





Dates For Your Diary


Wednesday 19th October 2pm – Derek Kitt Memorial Concert Choir to sing at St Mary’s Church


Friday 21st October – FOSMs Non-Uniform Day


Monday 24th October – Friday 28th - October Half term


Tuesday 1st November – London Trip Class 6


Monday 14th November - Bags to School Collection Date


Monday 28th November – Class 4 to Truro Museum and Truro Cathedral


Tuesday 29th November - FOSMS Christmas Shop 


Wednesday 30th November – FOSMS Christmas Shop


Friday 2nd December – FOSMS Christmas Fayre


Friday 2nd December – Trengwainton Lanterns – School Choir to perform at 6pm


Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Play (all classes)


Friday 16th December – School finishes for Holidays








Minibus 


Unfortunately our minibus was vandalised last week while parked in Alexandra Road, needing repairs to the windows and body work. We were devastated by this and had to act very quickly to ensure that our yr 2 children got to the Maritime museum. Thanks to Pensans School we were able to get there. The children found it hard to understand why anyone could do this to something that was used for children. Any donation towards repairs would be very welcome. Our minibus is essential for many school activities.


 





Harvest Festival 


Thank you for attending our Harvest Festival Assembly. We hoped you enjoyed it and thank you for all your generosity. 


 Reception class sorted and boxed up the food and with help from our Deputy Head Boy, Cameron and Head Girl Sagun, took the goods to Pengarth Day centre today.


Year 6 representatives will help Rev Sian take the food to the Breakfast Project and the Food Bank next week.





Shoebox Appeal


We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who donated a shoebox to this great cause, we had over 30 boxes donated in total.











